
Randy Robertson M.D. 
100 Maxwell Crossing 
Brentwood, Tennessee 37027 

Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21702 

May 20, 1995 

Dear Harold: 

Thank you for the index to your new book. I will not need a copy as I will buy one 
myself when it becomes available here which I hope is soon. I have been busy of late and 
took a two week vacation. I have enclosed a copy of two articles that I have written about 
the trajectory lines on the postmortem skull x-rays as well as the bone fragments 
recovered after the assassination. I hope you find them interesting. 

Since writing the paper on the pencil lines I have had an opportunity to talk to DR. 
Young who Ebersole said directed him in drawing them for purposes of taking 
measurements for a bust of Kennedy". Dr. Young, who worked with Dr. Burkley, has no 
such recollection of this but does say it is possible that he served simply as a messenger 
between Burkley and Ebersole. Dr. Young was in the autopsy room the night of the 
autopsy but in my conversation with him I found no new revelations except for the fact 
that he reinforced that the adrenal glands were looked for and were not found consistent 
with JFK's known adrenal insufficiency state. 

Another revelation which I have made which I hope will be held in confidence until I 
can requestion him is from Dr. Olivier. I called him because during his WC testimony he 
talked about drawing lines to get the correct trajectory through the skull for his 
experiments for the WC where he correctly aimed at a point just slightly above the EOP. 
He told me that he was briefed by Drs. Humes and Boswell and that they showed him the 
x-rays and a few photographs of the entrance wound in the back of the head near the 
hairline. What 1 need to do is call him back and see if I can pin him down on what exact 
time this was. His recollection was that it was very cold when this happened however the 
tests done on the wrists and goats was done in May 1964 just a few days before his WC 
testimony. I am suspicious that the skull experiments were done much earlier on before 
the SBT was dreamed up which necessitated his experiments on the wrists. Furthermore 
when you go back to the WC exhibits you will see that while the ballistic exhibits 
associated with the wrists all have dates on them the ones associated with the skulls have 
no dates on them. What is crucial about this is that if the skull briefing and experiments 
were done earlier than  March then there will be further documentation of perjury on their 
part about not having the photos and x-rays available to them prior to their WC testimony 
and the creation of CE 385-388. In either case the fact that they briefed Dr. Olivier with 
some of the photos and x-rays still indicates that they perjured them selves later by saying 



that they had not seen these materials before the 1966 D0.1 Inventory. The fact that 
Olivier actually saw autopsy photos in 1964 was reinforced in our conversation because 
he said he was surprised to see so many more photographs when he saw them during his 
later association with the Rockefeller Commission. As I said I hope you can hold this in 
confidence until I can talk with Olivier again to pin him down on whether the skull and 
wrist experiments were done at separate times. 

If you have any comments on my papers I would appreciate it. I hope things are going 
Well there for you and I wish you well on your upcoming book. 

Randy 
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